
 

 

 
6th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in an after 
school yoga club which will be run by Arabella Robinson. 
Sessions will include:  

 Breathing 

 Stretches 

 Sun salutations to warm the body up 

 Standing, seated and reclined poses to build up strength and flexibility  

 Relaxation techniques 

 
The program will begin on Friday 29th April and will run every Friday thereafter until 
we break up for the summer excluding Friday 24th June. The cost of the programme 
will be £20.00 which will need to be paid upfront via Parent Pay. (Please note that 
the session cost is being heavily subsidised by the school). 
 
Although this class will be managed by an external provider, behaviour expectations 
remain the same. Should behaviour not meet expected standards your child’s place 
will be removed without refund of the remaining sessions. 
 
If you would like your child to access this opportunity please pay via Parent Pay to 
confirm their place. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at school if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
M.Davison 

 
Mrs Davison 
KS3 Leader of Achievement 


